
 

May Update 

  

We hope this email finds you safe and well. As restrictions start to relax, whilst some people are 

relieved and keen to embrace more interaction, for others it is causing more anxiety and 

uncertainty. We hope you are all managing to stick with what you are comfortable with and what is 

best for the wellbeing of you, your family and those around you. 

It has been so lovely to see so many of you at our online classes. Despite the obvious pitfalls and 

limitations of online classes it has been great to be able to keep in touch and keep things ticking 

along! For those of you for whom we haven’t been able to provide online classes please know that 

we miss you!  

With theatres, fitness centres, gyms and leisure centres being considered for re-opening in Phase 

3, which will be no earlier than 4 July we will be staying online for the remainder of the term. 

The second half of term will commence 01 June and will be another 5 week half term. Our online 

timetable will continue as before half term (attached) with the addition of our Grade 7 classes.  

We hope that you have been enjoying the Zoom classes so far and wish to continue. However if 

you have found that they don’t really work for you please let us know so that we plan effectively 

and invoice correctly. 

Looking ahead to September, we are hoping to be able to get back into the studios. To help us to 

timetable classes effectively for September we would really appreciate it if you could let us know if 

you intend to come back to classes. Obviously we appreciate that it is all provisional at the 

moment but if you know you will still be shielding next term or think you will probably be limiting 

group activities please let us know. 

With best wishes, 

Harpenden Dance School 

 

 

 


